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Lt. Governor's Challenge Wellness
Leadership Awards

The mission of the Lt. Governor's Challenge is to improve the health and
quality of life of all Delawareans. Each year we honor individuals,
organizations and institutions that inspire others by making healthy
choices the easiest choices for their communities. Earlier this month, we
honored the 2022 Lt. Governor's Challenge award winners. Each awardee
is committed to the mission of the challenge and making Delaware a
stronger, healthier state. Thank you for all you do for communities across
our Delaware!

See all 2022 Lt. Governor's Challenge Winners



https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1127553854025/8fbf19eb-bbbb-4972-9162-55338200fb65
https://ltgov.delaware.gov/
https://ltgovernorschallenge.org/hall-of-fame/
https://arts.delaware.gov/delaware-state-arts-podcast/
http://www.pancan.org/awareness

Latino Leadership Program

Building a stronger, healthier
Delaware requires us to invest in
our young leaders and give them
the right tools to succeed.

That's why | joined Perdue Farms p - -
this month as they announced
$20,000 in support of La Plaza
Delaware's new Latino
Leadership Program. This new
program will help further develop
rising Latino leaders in Delaware
by using a nationally recognized three-month curriculum that includes
programming content, networking and team building skills.

NN

The program is being offered to applicants at no cost and will further help
to break down barriers for emerging leaders as we continue to address the
equity gap in all sectors. Having a skilled, diverse workforce is critical to
the success of our state. This program will undoubtedly have a positive
impact in the lives of those who go through it, and a positive impact on
communities throughout our state.

Opening of Hillside Park in Newark

Having a healthier Delaware
means having safe and
accessible parks in our
communities.

This month, | took part in the !
official opening of Hillside ' ‘
Park in Newark. This new 2 i I ’( o
park will provide another safe = — ;:VA [ /A g £
space for kids and families to )1 ' Y et i R

relax, play and exercise. It is a great addition to the many spectacular
parks throughout our state.

Thanks to the City of Newark, University of Delaware and everyone who
helped to make this project happen.



https://www.facebook.com/PerdueFarms/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZUFas7_7XGYxRRxkdI0BYdFor50XlS_BQVfoBiuCuGyNDB5JtXJLqjYq4Cq_JXvoIXDvv91wQp7JQa3IrB0LhUA6uKGXkjT6yCY5Y0EHnes5qdQK94tO8ZguirZ-PmHoYLe2S_ruNrcp7RVc1fmBv5exg3HfbWZ1qwe9mlDqHAphcTJW8nh-N6hPYMn5hJ8nYk&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/laplazadelaware?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZUFas7_7XGYxRRxkdI0BYdFor50XlS_BQVfoBiuCuGyNDB5JtXJLqjYq4Cq_JXvoIXDvv91wQp7JQa3IrB0LhUA6uKGXkjT6yCY5Y0EHnes5qdQK94tO8ZguirZ-PmHoYLe2S_ruNrcp7RVc1fmBv5exg3HfbWZ1qwe9mlDqHAphcTJW8nh-N6hPYMn5hJ8nYk&__tn__=-%5DK-R

What's New in Delaware

Are you into the Delaware arts scene? Check out this new
weekly podcast from Delaware Division of the Arts!

"Trying to stay in the loop with the latest art news in Delaware?
We've got you covered with the Delaware State of the Arts
weekly podcast! We interview artists and art leaders who
contribute to the cultural vibrancy of Delaware, made possible
with the support of our friends at 1410 WDOV.."

Delaware

] PODCAST

a weekly

Pancreatic Cancer Awareness Month

November is Pancreatic Cancer hantANavareness
Awareness Month, and I’'m helping to

raise awareness about the urgent need Pancreatic

for more research on this devastating and Cancer

often deadly form of cancer. Research for Awareness
patients. Research for those we’ve lost. Month

Research for all of us.” & 4


https://www.facebook.com/1410WDOV/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZV0VHo2-ZDye7H_GeFu49qJn-Y7g-9KIa3CiUUQQzimW7vFHAnvrd4brL6wyp7pRh1skjxSux6RUD0tZW_xh5sULP575H7yVplvfQ83cVwsvS3A9Xpq9N4bB2G0Fo0LZdRacYmhvKW9i7o-bVE0dlh-GhrQ6eQonlYP8-dKxPEh7MHyjA-XRHMgC9ljtuSP8SuQRk-7JVO0wpXlqR0vamsr&__tn__=kK*F

To help or find out more, click
here
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Have questions or concerns?

Contact the Lt. Governor's Office

Office of the Lt. Governor | Tatnall Building, 150 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd South, 3rd Floor,
Dover, DE 19901

Unsubscribe nicole.algarin@delaware.gov
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